Jaha B Maher
Director of Government Affairs

COMMUNICATIONS

May 14, 2021

Re: Charter Communications — Upcoming Changes
Dear Municipal Official:

This letter will serve as notice that effective on or around June 15, 2021, Spectrum Northeast, LLC,
(“Spectrum”), is making changes to its Spectrum TV Choice package. with the Spectrum TV Choice
package a new customer can pick up to 15 networks (previousiy 10 networks) out of 75 available networks
(in addition to SPP Basic). The new package will allow customers to pick more channels from a different
list of networks, including one (1) regional sports network, where available. Pricing for new Spectrum TV
Choice 15 package will increase by $5.00 for new customers. Existing Spectrum TV Choice customers will
be grandfathered with no changes made; however, customers may upgrade into the new Spectrum TV
Choice 15 package.

Spectrum Northeast, LLC {“Spectrum”), is making its customers aware that on or around June 30, 2021,
Newsy will discontinue its service and Spectrum will drop Newsy, channel 141, 752 or 224 from the

channel lineup serving your community.

For a complete channel lineup, visit www,spectrum.com/channels.

If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 774-243-9735 or via email
at John.Maher@charter.com.

Sincerely yours,

gﬂmﬁ?. " ade,

John R. Maher
Director of Government Affairs




